
 
FROM: Deb Olisky    365 Wandsworth Street Narragansett, RI 02882 
SUBJECT: Pending House Bill H7324 – Zoning Ordinances 
 
Please preserve the quality of life and families, neighborhood preservation and infrastructure 
improvements in Narragansett 
by opposing the passage of House Bill H7324,which would strip Floor Area Ratio (FAR) from Section 45-
24-33 of RI General Laws. 
 
Narragansett has been inundated with student and summer rentals and has 21% of all short-term 
rentals in RI (978).  
This causes overuse and over taxing of sewer and water systems. 
Many other cities and towns in RI have similar problems, and rural communities that do not have 
municipal 
sewer and water systems would likely face environmental difficulties if you pass this bill. 

 
Please vote to reject House Bill H7324. 
Sincerely, 
 
 


